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Dear Parents 
 
The KS2 SAT’s test week will soon be upon us on Monday 9th May – Thursday 12th May 2022. 
 
The children in Year 6 have all been working really hard all year and have been preparing well for 
this range of assessments that will be completed during the week.  
 
In order to ensure that all the children are going in to the assessments prepared in the best possible 
way, we would like to provide them with breakfast on the mornings of each of the assessments. In 
order for us to provide breakfast, we would like them to arrive in school from 8.10am. 
 
Breakfast will consist of a choice of cereal, toast, brioche, fruit and either milk, water or fruit juice to 
drink.  
 
The breakfast session will also allow us to prepare in a calm and relaxed way all together as a class 
and discuss and answer any last minute questions or concerns.  
 
On these mornings, the children should go directly to the Y5 & 6 block where staff will be on hand 
to provide breakfast and brief warm up activities in preparation for the assessments. 
 
We thank you for your support of your child and the school during this assessment time. Should you 
have any concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to get in touch to discuss the situation.  
 
Your support in ensuring that the children arrive at school by 8.15am on Monday 9th May – Thursday 
12th May is much appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

H. L. Cooke  
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